
Peter Webster. Finance Director 
  
A Canadian, my roots in the Bahamas date back to 1989 when I joined NatWest in Nassau 
before transferring to the Cayman Islands in 1993. Growing up in the Quebec City area, I 
had diversified work experiences in Calgary, Vancouver and Toronto before heading south. 
Recently retired as Chief Compliance Officer and Portfolio Manager of a Toronto-based 
portfolio manager, I also served on a condo board for over 9 years, am a Past-president of 
the Cayman Islands Society of Financial Analysts and am a Multi-Engine Instrument rated 
pilot (having learned to fly in the Bahamas!). In 2015 we purchased two unfinished Ipe 
wood buildings on Spyglass Road which continue to be transformed by local tradespeople 
into a new cottage. My girlfriend, Lori, is still working in Canada but looks forward to 
eventually spending more time in Eleuthera. 
  
Serving as the Finance Director over the past 2 years has been a rewarding experience, but 
much has yet to be done. Our QuickBooks accounting system was switched to an online 
version so that our staff and board members now have access in the Bahamas and 
elsewhere. We also are in the process of engaging an accountant as we have not had our 
finances reviewed for four years. Going forward my emphasis will switch to improving our 
financial resources in order to fund the Association’s needs. 
  


